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Marion Township Continued Board of Supervisors Meeting Held October 14, 2019 at the Township 
Building 

 
Present: Archie Gettig, Jr., John (Rick) Dillon, and Angel Emery 
Guests: Herbert Chapman, Ilene Barner and Lisa Hovies 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:55 p.m. by Gettig.  Gettig explained the purpose of continuing the 
October 10, 2019 Board of Supervisors meeting.  Due to the resignation of Tanner Day, Solicitor Glantz 
recommended we continue the regular meeting for the purpose of appointing a new supervisor.  Continuing 
the meeting rather than adjourning and holding a special meeting, saves the township money in 
advertising.  The information for the continuation and the need to appoint a new supervisor was put on the 
township’s website. 
 
One letter of interest was received by Marion Township for the open Supervisor position from Herbert 
Chapman. 
 
Dillon nominated Herb Chapman to return to the board of supervisors, Chapman was the only 
applicant and has been appointed Marion Township Supervisor, Gettig seconded and motion 
passed 2-0. 
 
Emery swore Herbert Chapman in as supervisor. 
 
Motion to adjourn at 7:01. 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________  ____________________________________ 
Angel Emery, Secretary/Treasurer   Archie Gettig Jr., Head Chairman 
 
 
 
       _______________________________________ 
       John R. Dillon, Vice-Chairman 


